
2024 SAND TRAP CLASSIC

CHAMBER MATTERS

April 2024

2024 TOPEKA GTP ANNUAL MEETING

LAST CALL TO BE A SPONSOR!
jmartin@lawrencechamber.com

Congratulations to Senior Resource Center on 35 years with 
The Chamber!  

Several Chamber staff and Chamber
members attended the Greater Topeka
Partnership Annual Meeting on April
4th. The “Totally 80's” themed event
made a big splash by having Pop Star
“Tiffany” perform live!

www.lawrencechamber.com

GRANDSTAND IS BACK, BABY!

Not a golfer? Didn’t
register a team in
time? WE GOT YOU! 
For $50, you get

Lunch
Beverages
Snacks
Yard Games
Giveaways
Heckling may, or
may not occur
Email Jared
Martin or
register below
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Have questions about the City’s
construction projects?  Click

here to learn more about each
project!

EVIE LAZZARINO, VP OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Audra Fussell, Business Development
Officer for Truity Credit Union, was
recently named the recipient of the 2024
Wally Galluzzi award. Each year, The
Chamber recognizes one of our
outstanding volunteers with the Wally
Galluzzi Volunteer of the Year award. The
official award presentation will take place
at the Leadership Lawrence graduation
on May 3rd.

FUSSELL NAMED WALLY
GALLUZZI RECIPIENT

April 2024

www.lawrencechamber.com

785.865.4411 info@lawrencechamber.com 718 New Hampshire, Lawrence, KS  66044

LEADERSHIP LAWRENCE GRADUATION
FRIDAY, MAY 3
5:30PM - 7:00PM
ABE & JAKE’S LANDING

The Chamber welcomes Evie Lazzarino as the Vice President
of External Affairs. Lazzarino, who grew up in Lawrence, joins
the Chamber following several communications leadership
roles in the Los Angeles area. "I look forward to working with
my colleagues at The Chamber and with so many impact-
makers across our community," Lazzarino said. "It's great to
be back in Lawrence." Evie can be reached at 
elazzarino@lawrencechamber.com

In the past 30 days,
The Chamber’s online
calendar has been
viewed over 22,000
times!  Get those
events posted to our
calendar!!

https://lawrencechamber.com/awards/
https://members.lawrencechamber.com/events/details/2024-leadership-lawrence-graduation-10322
https://lawrenceks.org/construction/?utm_source=City+eNews&utm_campaign=94a6fa4da9-2018-MLK-Holiday_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_464f3a5a1d-94a6fa4da9-127621885
https://members.lawrencechamber.com/events

